
 

 

City of Minneiska 
 Council Minutes 

August 4, 2021 
 

Mayor, Mark Tibor called the Minneiska City Council Meeting to order. City Clerk, Shelly 

Splittstoesser; Treasurer, Ken Heaser; Council members Suzie Ehlo, Mike Konkel and John 
Mercier were in attendance. 
 

Shelly read the minutes from the July meeting. Suzie motioned to approve the minutes; Mike 
seconded. All approved.  

 
Ken gave the treasurer's report and presented the bills. The city net worth is $83,505.40. John 
motioned to approve the treasurer's report and pay all bills. Suzie seconded. All approved.  

 
Ordinances and Resolutions – Mark is following up on planning/zoning and related 

infrastructure concerns.  
 
Old Business 

 
National Night Out participation was low. Ideas to increase participation will be considered.  

 
Mike asked for help with street repairs that are needed. John and Mark are able to help. Scott 
Splittstoesser has done work on culverts on the northern end of Bennett Avenue, but other 

culverts need repair/cleaning. Mark will follow up on this.  
 

Mark has spoken to Senator Goggins regarding the boat landing and has also spoken to 
contractors who are interested in doing work to resolve issues and is waiting for quotes for this. 
Mark has also been in contact with Kent Skaar (DNR). A roll-in dock is planned to be installed.  

 
New Business 

 
Ken indicated that the annual state audit is scheduled for next week. 

 
It was agreed to consider stipends for those doing lawn mowing at a future meeting. 
 

Mark requested his personal phone number be removed from the city website due to the volume 
of scam calls he is receiving. All agreed that only email addresses will be listed. 

 

Mike motioned the meeting be adjourned; Suzie seconded. All approved the meeting adjourned.  

Recorded by Rachelle G. Splittstoesser, City Clerk 


